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26th May 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We would like to invite you to share lunch with your child at school. Our meals are fantastic value at £2.10 for 

children and £3.00 for an adult. For this you receive a choice of hot meal, a desert and extras from our salad 

bar. Jacket potatoes and our new Deli Bar are available daily and dietary requirements catered for. If you 

would like to take up this opportunity to come and experience lunch time with your child, please arrive in 

reception 5-10 minutes early on the day and time specified below. We will sign you in and prefects will escort 

you to the hall. 

Your child’s day is: Friday 23rd June   

 

Caterpillars: 11:50 

Centipedes: 12:00 

Butterflies: 12:10 

Dragonflies: 12:20  

 

All parents will receive a text message inviting you to log in to our online school payment system and purchase 

a Dinner Ticket. Following this, if you intend to come, please pay the £3.00 for the adult meal and return the 

reply slip to the school office by Friday 9th June. Please note that we cannot accept any late replies as we 

need to order in advance with our kitchen and that due to numbers in the hall we can only accommodate 1 

adult per child. 

We hope you can attend and look forward to seeing you, if you have any further queries, please contact the 

office.  

Yours Sincerely  

 
Carla Whelan  

Head Teacher 
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Year 1 & 2 Family Lunch Friday 23rd June  

 

 

Parent/Guardian Name………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Child’s Name……………………………………………Class………………………………………………………….. 

 

Dietary Requirements……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Please tick your meal choice below 

 

Pizza with a Selection of Toppings                           Gammon Steak with Pineapple   

 

 

Jacket Potato with Various Fillings     Daily Deli Bar 

 

 

Please return the reply slip to school by Friday 6th June. 

 

 

 

 

 


